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Office of Catholic Schools 
M E M O R A N D U M 

Domestic Travel and COVID-19 
 

April 9, 2021 
 
            In keeping with updated Centers for Disease Control recommendations we are 
amending our quarantine and testing policy for anyone who is returning after a trip involving 
DOMESTIC travel (Including air travel). This policy applies to all Diocesan employees and 
Students enrolled in Diocesan/Parish Schools. International travel rules for Covid testing and 
quarantine are still in effect as indicated in the memorandum of January 4, 2021. 
 
            Anyone who has received the required two doses of either the Moderna or Pfizer 
vaccine or the single dose Johnson & Johnson vaccine (or other approved vaccine regimen) or 
who has recovered from Covid-19 within 90 days will not have to quarantine or test after 
returning from travel. Proof of vaccination or proof of recovery date (doctor note or positive 
test result) will be required before returning to work or school and the 90 day period 
following recovery will be adhered to rigidly. 
 
            Without meeting the above criteria, a quarantine of 10 days from the date of return 
will be required unless any potential covid symptoms develop. If ANY potential covid 
symptoms develop at any stage, individuals must quarantine and retest according to 
prescribed protocols. All other Diocesan protocols regarding exposure to others who may be 
positive for Covid-19 remain in effect. Diocesan policies are independent of public guidelines 
given our unique circumstances with churches and schools and should not be considered 
amended unless/until notified by the Diocese of Palm Beach. 
 
            Contact your school administrator with any questions.  
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